
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

14 October 2020 
 
Dear Parent or Carer 
 
RE: Flu Immunisations 22 October 2020 
 
Further to the letter sent out earlier today, I am writing to confirm that this letter has 
gone to all parents and carers in Year 7 as the record of who has completed the 
online form has gone directly to the NHS. Therefore, if you have already completed 
an electronic form online, you can disregard this letter. 
 
However, due to demand this afternoon, if you have not already completed the form 
online, Intrahealth have agreed to extend the online form to be completed by Sunday 
18 October 2020. You can access the form via the following link: 
 
https://www.nhsimms.uk/FLU/information?Id=143854&Type=FLU 
 
Should you have any difficulties accessing the online form please contact Intrahealth 
on 0333 358 3397 option 9. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mrs F Green 
Health Adviser 
 


